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From: Donna Denton
To: Melissa Garber
Subject: Re: Permit #41503
Date: Friday, March 12, 2021 9:27:59 AM
Attachments: J Dickson prop 2.pdf
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I just realized I pulled the permit for J Dickson is for the wrong address and parcel the
correct address is 
310 SE Tribble St, Lake City
34-3S-17-07008-000
I have attached the correct property appraiser. 


What do I have to do to fix this?


Thank You,
Donna Denton
386-344-6323


Holly Electric Inc
EC13005429
386-755-5944


On Thursday, March 11, 2021, 01:27:07 PM EST, Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
wrote:


Good afternoon,


Attached is the permit as well as the payment receipt for the submitted application. Thanks! Have a great
day and stay safe!


 


HAPPY ST PATTY’S DAY!!


Melissa Garber


Administrative Secretary


Columbia County


Building and Zoning


135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21


Lake City, Florida 32055


Ph (386) 758-1008
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